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The 2019 UC Academy Guatemala 

team will spend a portion of the trip at 

Ahicam, ministering to the residents 

at a children’s home in Poptun, 

Guatemala. These children look 

forward to our team reconnecting 

annually. They will also be spending 

time seeing the natural wonders that 

Guatemala has to offer as well as 

spending time in Antigua, learning 

about the coffee industry and visiting 

local coffee farmers. 

HERE’S
HOW YOU
CAN HELP

PRAY GIVE
Pray for our team to be united as 

part of a service learning team; that 

each student would be challenged 

as they engage with the people and 

culture of Guatemala. Pray that each 

student would be prepared for 

service to the boys and girls of 

Ahicam children’s home. 

To support the team or an individual 

student’s trip, visit our website:

www.ucaguatemala.weebly.com

To support Ahicam Children’s Home, 

bring cash or coins during our 

Guatemala Coin Drive from

February 19 - 22, 2019


